
 

The 9th annual Yampa Valley Crane Festival is  
September 3-6 in Steamboat Springs and Hayden, 

 with daily crane viewings, expert speakers, films, crane art,  
workshops, family activities, school programs & more.  

 

Colorado Crane  
Conservation Coalition  

presents the 
 

2020 
First Crane  

Sighting 
of the Season  

Contest 

Photo by  Clayton McDermott, “Crane Call” 

The return migration of the Greater Sandhill Cranes has begun.  
We can expect the first arrivals here in the Yampa Valley sometime  

during the first or second week of March. 
 

Be the first to spot a Greater Sandhill Crane in your area of the Yampa Valley!   
Document your sighting with a photo or video and send it to coloradocranes@gmail.com. 

Be sure to include your name and snail mail address,  
plus the date, time and location of the sighting.  A prize will be awarded to each individual 

with the photo or video of the earliest sighting in  
West Routt, North Routt, South Routt, Steamboat Springs, Craig and West Moffat.  

A grand prize will be given for the overall earliest sighting in the entire Yampa Valley.  

 

In early April, winners will be notified & contest results posted at www.coloradocranes.org.  

Help Colorado Crane Conservation  
Coalition welcome home 

Our Greater Sandhill Cranes!  


